



19th October 2023

Dear Families,

Due to the Met Office Storm Babet Weather Warning in place for tomorrow, the Fundraising Walk and Readathon will sadly **NOT** go ahead.

Pupils should:

- Come into school as normal tomorrow with all of their relevant equipment for their lessons.
- Wear their full uniform.

A decision will be made in due course regarding whether we are able to reschedule. Pupils will still get the chance to vote on what to spend the funds raised on - further details to follow.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Cervantes

Assistant Head Teacher

■ info@stthomasmore.org.uk ⊕ www.stthomasmore.org.uk





